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Some 2016-2017 F-Super Duty 650/750 vehicles equipped with a 6.7L diesel engine and built on or 
before 6/16/2016 may exhibit frequent diesel particulate filter (DPF) regeneration events, repeating 
every 100 miles or less, with or without malfunction indicator lamp (MIL) illumination and DTCs 
P2463, P246C, P2459 or P24A2. This may be due to the vehicle having an incorrect diesel 
particulate filter pressure sensor (DPFP). Replace the DPFP (9J460) on vehicles that exhibit this 
condition.


